Data Submitted (UTC 11): 2/19/2023 5:49:05 PM

First name: Paul Last name: Vazzano

Organization: Chittenden Dammers, Inc.

Title: Board Member

Comments: I write regarding the multi-use trail to Killington. Based on our conversation with the rangers at the Telephone Gap public meeting, I am requesting that the proposal for the multi-use trail from Chittenden to Killington be included in the draft Environmental Assessment of the Telephone Gap integrated resource project. Many proponents such as VAST, the town of Killington and multiple other groups and organizations have endorsed this proposal. We ask that the Forest Service approve the proposal for the multi-use trail to Killington.

Thank you for your consideration.